10 DOWNING STREET

THE PRIME MINISTER 10 April 1988
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I am most grateful to you for showing me round the
Commonwealth War Graves Cemetery during my visit to Istanbul.
They are beautifully kept in the best tradition of the
Commonwealth War Graves Commission and I found my visit a
very moving experience. The behaviour of the accompanying

photographers was appalling and I do hope they have not done
any lasting damage.

Would you please also pass on my thanks to your devoted
gardeners.

My husband joins me in sending you our best wishes.
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David Richardson, Esq.




